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21%t June 2019

Dear Parishioner,

This Sunday, 23" June, marks one of the major celebrations of the Church’s year, the great
Solemnity of the Body and Blood of the Lord. All over the world on this day, faithful
members of the Church gather to remember and give thanks for the many blessings given
by God and in particular, the great gift of his own body and blood which we receive in Holy
Communion. This belief in the Real Presence of the Lord in the Eucharist is one of the

central beliefs of our faith and rightly we remember it with joy.

To mark this special day, all over the world, parishes hold Blessed Sacrament processions,
sometimes through the streets of towns, villages and even cities. This ancient tradition we
continue in our own parish here in Barrhead with a procession around the grounds of the
church, starting at the end of the 10am Mass. You are most welcome to come along and join
us and a particular invitation is extended to the children and families of those who received
the Sacraments of Holy Communion and Confirmation this year. The procession ends with

refreshments in the parish hall.

| look forward to seeing you on Sunday as we celebrate Mass and walk in procession in
honour of the Lord our God and His many gifts to us.

May God bless you all.
Fr Joe Burke

Parish Priest



